

If you can sing... we need your help!

Rough at the Edges is an *a capella* singing group based somewhere between Diss and Harleston.

Some of us are getting old and some of us are getting busy, so we would really like to recruit one or two more members. You don't need to be confident, you definitely don't need to read music (most of us don't), but it would be nice if you could sing in tune. Sopranos and altos especially welcome but all interest gratefully received.

You also need to be sociable, because however much we promise each other to spend all of our meetings singing, we do spend quite a bit of time chatting.

At the moment we are Tim, Mary, Sally, Tony, Barny, Bob, Clare, Camilla and Andy.

We sing a wide range of music but our core repertoire is English folk songs. We like harmonising, and we don't much like very long ballads. We sing out at various events a few times a year but mostly sing for our own pleasure.

We currently meet on Wednesday evenings, alternately at the Old King's Head in Brockdish and at a member's house.

Why not come to the café at the OKH one night, have a drink and a listen, and decide whether you like what you hear? It's 8pm for an 8.30 start and we plan to be there on March 22 and April 5 & 19, 2017.

You can find out more at www.roughattheedges.com or www.facebook.com/RoughAtTheEdges. If you need to know more please send a message via our facebook page..

